
 

 

HIDDEN IN PLAIN SIGHT 

a DRUG AWARENESS PROGRAM EVERY PARENT SHOULD ATTEND  

November 14th, 2018 

7:00 pm 

West Orange High School Auditorium  

Hidden in Plain Sight is a program designed to help parents of teens 

recognize unfamiliar hazards that are often in plain sight. 

DEA Special Agent McMahon will guide attendees through an exhibit 

and explain substance abuse trends, signs and symptoms in an effort 

to provide resources for parents and community members to help 

keep your children healthy and drug-free. 

DEA Contact: 

Special Agent Timothy McMahon 

Timothy.P.McMahon@usdoj.gov 

WOHS Contact: 

SAC Department 

973-669-5301 ext. 31552 ext. 31557 
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